
Where would you be  

without your farmworkers? 

 
With satisfied workers, you may never have to 

know. 
 

Would you be interested in: 
 
• Participating in a conversation about your farm’s labor successes and 
challenges? 
 
• Inviting a few of your workers to discuss elements of a positive workplace? 
 
• Hosting a joint meeting with your workers to develop a plan for improving 
workplace relations on your farm? 
 
• Provide advice for a guidebook on “best labor practices” for workplace 
cooperation on NYS farms? 
 

If so, please consider participating in the  
Cornell Farmworker Program’s  

Improving Workplace Relations Project  
and help us keep workers on New York State Farms. 

 

For more information, please contact us at: 
 

Cornell Farmworker Program   Phone:  (607) 254-5194 
Development Sociology    FAX: (607) 255-9710 



181 Academic Surge B    Email: 
farmworkers@cornell.edu  
Cornell University 
Ithaca, NY  14853 


